



MAY 2018

News from the John F. Kennedy PTO ALL ARE WELCOME!

Todos son bienvenidos a las reuniones de toma de fuerza Wote mnakaribishwa katika mikutano PTO

MAY PTO MEETING

PLEASE JOIN US FOR THE FINAL PTO MEETING OF THE SCHOOL YEAR MAY 9^{TH} AT 6:30 PM

Note: This time is different than the time shown on the district calendar. Also, during the 2018-2019 school year ALL of our PTO meetings will be at 6:30 PM.

MAY FAMILY NIGHT OUT



We are planning family night out at **Dairy Queen.**

Watch for more information to be sent out through the Remind App and/or the John F. Kennedy Elementary PTO Facebook page.

Thank you for your support!

Used Book Sale In the Library



All books will be 25 cents.

Monday May 21st and Tuesday May 22nd

Donations are being accepted in the library or office.

Thank you to everyone that helped with JFK Carnival Night!

Box Tops for Education



Please continue to clip and save
Box Tops for Education over the summer!

Please remember to try to cut them out on the dotted lines. This helps save time as we count and prepare them for sending them in.

Teacher Appreciation Cookout



The week of May 7th is Teacher Appreciation Week.

The PTO is planning the Annual Teacher Appreciation Cookout to be held on May 8th. (There is no school that day).

If you are interested in helping by providing a side dish for the cookout, please contact the PTO at jfkpto@ketteringschools.org in order to be added to the Signup Genius e-mail that will be sent out.